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Three Phase Pad Mounted Distribution Transformers 
RFB Specification No. PT24-0123F 

 
All interested parties had the opportunity to submit questions in writing by email to Choose an 
item. by date questions were due. The answers to the questions received are provided below 
and posted to the City’s website at www.TacomaPurchasing.org:  Navigate to Current 
Contracting Opportunities / Supplies Solicitations, and then click Questions and Answers for this 
Specification. This information IS NOT considered an addendum. Respondents should consider 
this information when submitting their proposals. 
 
1. Question: Is there is a way to see the bidding results of similar bid in the past? 

Answer: A Public Disclosure Request is required to disclose any prior bid tabulations. 
Please note that no solicitations have been done for only three phase transformers and the 
last solicitation conducted for a contract was for all three types of transformers for Tacoma 
Power in 2022 received no submittals.  

2. Question: Is the City of Tacoma looking for new equipment? 
Answer:    Yes, please refer to Section 10 of the RFB documents located on Page 8. 
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